
  Basic Homework Expectations for Year  3  

 Reading – children should be reading at least 5 
times a week. They should; 

 read independently   3 times per week 
 be supported by an adult at least twice a 
week.  Notes should be written in reading 
records please. 

 
 English – tasks will be sent home alternate weeks 
and will consolidate learning that has been 
happening in the classroom. These tasks should 
take around 20 to 30 minutes per week.  

 
 Spellings should be learned – practice at least 
three times a week to ensure you learn them well. 

 
 Maths - tasks will be sent home alternate weeks 
and will consolidate learning that has been 
happening in the classroom. These tasks should 
take around 20 to 30 minutes per week.  
 

 Times tables should be practiced at least three 
times a week. They should be learned to ensure 
instant recall of facts.  
 

 Please ensure that homework is well presented 
and done to the same high standard that is 
expected in classroom work. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Your child’s Education City log in 
details will be attached here soon. 

 

 

 

Your child’s Purple Mash log in details will be 
attached here soon. 

 

 

Purple Mash is another good educational 

website for the children to access to support 
their learning in class. 

 


